
This week in
Raccoon class…

Our maths focus this week is
recognising and using
numerals to 5 and knowing
when to stop when we count
a group of objects.

Please continue to support your child by recalling the letter
sounds from their keyring and reading the books sent home
and evidencing this on Boom Reader. We are completing an
assessment period at the moment so there will not be any
new phonemes until January.

Congratulations to 
Adela and Leo on 

receiving our 
‘reflective’ star 

learner award last 
week.

Our new focus text is Jesus’ Christmas Party.
We will be looking at the Nativity story and
sequencing the events in order. The children will
then have a go at retelling the story themselves.

Balanceability sessions continue this week. Ricky Raccoons
are on Wednesday and Rosie Raccoons on Thursday. The
children will have their final session next week. Please
remember that children need to wear trainers/sneakers.

The PTA are running their annual Elfridges pop up shop on
Wednesday and Thursday lunchtimes this week. Gifts costs
between £1 and £3. It is a wonderful opportunity for
children to independently purchase gifts to place under
their Christmas tree for their family members. The Early
Years team take the children to the pop up shop and help
them with the process. Please send money in a named and
sealed envelope if you would like your child to take part.


